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To:

Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RE:                 Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA)
Dear School Owner and Financial Aid Personnel:
RGM MEMO MAY 10, 2017

A Federal Register was posted on May 05, 2017, with FAFSA Information to be verified for the 2018-2019 Award Year. For each award year, the Secretary publishes in the Federal Register a notice announcing the FAFSA information that an institution and an applicant may be required to verify, as well as the acceptable documentation for verifying FAFSA information. Below we have included the link to the Federal Register. 

Please copy and paste link to your browser:

https://ifap.ed.gov/fregisters/FR050517FASFA1819.html
Respectfully,
Rafael Gonzalez

President

R. Gonzalez Management, Inc.

3560 S. La Cienega Blvd. Ste. G

Los Angeles,  CA 90016

(323)730-8700 ext. 239

(323)730-8701 fax
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